

1st Quarter Newsletter

COVID 19 Update in the Rio Grande Valley

A few months into the year 2021 and we continue experiencing issues with COVID 19. We are seeing more patients and communities getting support and additional resources to help with vaccination efforts in our communities.

Certainly, the past few months have been difficult for most communities, with challenges and obstacles that no one could have predicted. We must remain optimistic and hopeful and continue to support one another as we continue to provide care to our patients and our communities.

On a separate note, we are quickly approaching Nurses Week 2021. While the American Nurses Association has announced that National Nurses Week will be an entire month this year (May 2021) to expand opportunities to celebrate all our heroes of healthcare. We would like to wish all Nurses a Happy National Nurses Week 2021.

We thank you for all your hard work and for the essential role that you play in your community and the countless lives touched every day.

Sincerely

Aaron Salinas Rio Bravo Chachalacas #438 President

Texas ENA Information

2021 Texas ENA Quarterly Meetings

2Q-July 16-17-in person/virtual

3Q-October 7-9-in person/virtual

For more information please visit www.txena.org for up-to-date information.

RBC #438 Information

2021 Rio Bravo
Chachalacas #438
Quarterly Meetings

2Q-July-Virtual 3Q-October-Virtual 4Q-December-Virtual

National ENA Information

Emergency Nursing 2021 will be in Orlando, Florida.

September 22-25, 2021

Additional information may be found at www.ena.org

RBC #438 Information

Emergency Nursing Topic: Covid 19 and its long-term impact in patients.

Wednesday 4/21/2021 6:30pm-8:30pm via zoom Chapter Meeting to follow. RBC #438 Education
TNCC and ENPC Course
Information can be found
at
riobravochachalacas.co
m/education

Scholarship Information
Texas ENA Scholarship
https://txena.org/scholarships/
National ENA Scholarship
https://www.ena.org/foundatio
n/scholarships
Conference Scholarship-Close
4/26/21
Academic Scholarship-Close
4/30/21

Please be sure to like us on face book and also visit our website

https://riobravochachalacas.com/

Contact us at rio.bravo.chachalacas@gmail.com